
Week of: October 28th – November 1st          

Theme: Pumpkins      

This week will consist of the theme focused on pumpkins. We will be focusing on the letter: 

I and number: 9 this week.   

We will learn about the life cycle of a pumpkin, the resources needed to grow a pumpkin, 
and the difference between a living and nonliving pumpkin. We will have whole group and 

small groups. Music and movement will consist of singing and dancing to themed songs. We 
will attend music class on Thursday! We will continue our classroom jobs and journals. For 

science, we will dissect pumpkins! We will have a fun letter I themed activity! We will 
continue to review shapes. We will work on the following literacy skills: letter 

identification and letter sounds. Using pumpkins and Candy Corn, we will work on the 
following math skills: counting, number identification, quantifying, sorting, measuring, 
patterns, and graphing. We will strengthen our fine motor skills by writing our names, 
letters, and numbers. This week will be filled with fun while learning about our letters, 

numbers, and pumpkins! 
We are looking forward to a great week in Pre-K!    

Reminders: 

*Since the weather is changing, please send your child a change of weather 

appropriate clothes to keep in our classroom. 

October 28th – Wear your Favorite Sports/Team Clothing  

October 29th – Wear your Best Clothes 

October 30th – Wear Red 

October 31st – Wear a Cowboy/Cowgirl Outfit   

November 1st – Wear your Costume, Fall Fun Day (8:15 – 10:45), & Fall Party   

Parents may join their child for the outdoor portion 8:15 – 10:45 AM of Fall Fun Day. Per 

administration, siblings younger than Kindergarten are permitted to attend, and you may 

not check your child out and take them to another sibling’s Fall Fun Day.  

Special snack items will be sold for $1.50 - $2.00 an item. If you would like your child to 

purchase a special snack, please send money labeled with your child’s name in an envelope 

or Ziploc bag. Please place the envelope or Ziploc bag in the front of your child’s folder. 

Children may wear a costume. There should be no complete face covering/mask of the 

costume or make up that does not allow us to identify the child. The children may not bring 

any type of costume accessory/prop. 

In the afternoon, our class will enjoy a fall party! You do not need to send your child snack. 

Please still send your child a filled water bottle.  


